We would like to extend our sincere
thanks to all those who bred to a
Seelster stallion or purchased a
Seelster yearling in 2013.

Your support is greatly appreciated.

May we look forward to a
prosperous 2014 and beyond.

and, Wo&w@méuﬁj\}w) Year!

Seelstef}ﬁ

Farms

33618 Roman Line RR#3 Lucan, ON NOM 2J0
T:519.227.4294 F:519.227.1366 scelster@quadro.net

www.seelsterfarms.com



